Oaklands Junior School

Co-Headteachers of Oaklands Schools
Miss E Weston and Mr D Holland
Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ
Telephone Number: 01344 773496
admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk



1st October 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

Staffing from September 2025

We are writing to keep you up to date of the changes to staff from September 2025.

Following the retirement of Mrs West from the post of Executive Headteacher, and the appointment of Miss Weston and Mr Holland as Co-Headteachers, Corvus Learning Trust made the decision to recruit an Assistant Headteacher to be in place from September 2025.

We are pleased to confirm that Miss Noad and Mrs Jones have agreed to share this role and have already begun to make a difference within the schools.

As part of their responsibilities, both Mrs Jones and Miss Noad will have one day per week away from their classrooms. During this time, Miss Noad's class will be taken by Mrs Holland. We had originally planned for Mrs Jones' time to be covered by Miss Green. However, due to Miss Green being unable to work at present, Mrs Ajaz has been working in 4JG on a week-to-week basis. We are very grateful to Mrs Ajaz for stepping into this position at such short notice and ensuring that 4JG have had a settled start to the year.

Now that we are a few weeks into term, and as a result of having more information regarding Miss Green's situation, we have taken the decision to recruit Mr Jacob Lenon to become Mrs Jones' job-share partner until Miss Green is able to return to work. Mr Lenon is an experienced teacher, with a particular interest in PE and Geography, and he has been in school in the last few weeks, on a voluntary basis, in order to get to know the children and understand our ethos and routines.

We hope you will all join us in thanking Mrs Ajaz for her contribution to the school and in welcoming Mr Lenon to the Oaklands community.

Kind regards,

Miss E Weston Co-Headteacher Mr D Holland Co-Headteacher











